
From: Peter Soules <psoules@rslu.ca>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 11:32 AM 
To: Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Draft decision for EB-2019-0066 
 
Good morning Christiane, 
 
I hope all is well with you.  Please stay safe during these difficult times. 
 
We have reviewed the Draft Decision, and do not have any comments.  Thank you for all your 
assistance. 
 
 
Peter 
 
 
 
Peter Soules, CPA, CMA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. 
(613) 925-3851 
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